
Babies, breaks and storms.

Good and bad news over the last month.

  

Firstly Louise gave birth to the beautiful Nancy, born on 23 January. She has already been over
to stay and is delightful.

  

Kelly on the other hand had a nasty accident in the menage resulting in a badly broken leg,
surgery and week in hospital - not part of her seasons plans. The staff on the yard have been
brilliant with everyone rallying around to ensure that things can go on as normal as possible.
Thanks to all of them for their great efforts.

  

Emily has had a good few weeks with great results on horses and ponies. She has had some
lovely press to which is always a thrill for us.

  

The weather is horrible and it makes us appreciate our fantastic facilities even more.  It is so
sad to see the news and the poor people down south who are having a horrific time with
flooding and storms.

  

With plenty of shows now coming up the girls will all be busy getting everything out, look out for
Kelly (or Madge) on her scooter who will be in close pursuit!!!!!!
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